From: Natasha Yergin

To: Secretary
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please oppose the Calcasieu Pass 2 project
Date: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 2:00:20 AM

Dear Secretary,

The Federal Energy Regulatory Commission is currently considering whether to approve the
Calcasieu Pass 2 (CP2) liquefied methane gas export terminal, which would be constructed on
Louisiana’s Gulf Coast. I urge you to oppose CP2.

If completed, CP2 would be responsible for a tremendous increase in greenhouse gas
emissions. The scientific consensus on climate change is clear, and the world having the
hottest September in recorded history last month shows that it's happening now. Approving
CP2 would accelerate climate change, which is plainly against the public interest.

Please oppose CP2. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Natasha Yergin

Villa Park, IL 60181
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This message does not originate from a known Department of Energy email system.
Use caution if this message contains attachments, links or requests for information.
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